
Information for parents using our childcare service  

during Covid-19 restrictions 

 

 Anyone with symptoms or tested positive must not attend the 

club under any circumstances. This applies to children, staff, 

parents, visitors or anyone bringing or collecting a child. 

 

 Please ensure we have correct contact details, of an 

appropriate person who is available, in an emergency, 

including collecting a child who is showing signs of the virus. 

 

 Any child/adult showing symptoms of Covid-19 will be isolated 

and supervised until collected. 

 

 We will follow Government Guidelines and do everything we 

can, to keep everyone safe. 

 

 Numbers will be limited in order to reduce the spread of the 

virus. 

 

 Booking forms will be completed and returned online. Places 

will be secured when payment has been made in advance. 

 

 Parents/visitors will be required to remain outside the setting. 

Children will be signed in/out by staff members. 

 

 Parents should follow social distancing guidance, whilst 

waiting to drop off/collect their child. 

 

 Children will be kept in bubble groups and supported by a 

member of staff. 

 

 To reduce face to face contact with parents, communication 

should preferably be by text 07964540067 or email 

funtastic.club@googlemail.com  
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